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Spring 2012 
 

SPRING BOOK SALE 
 With nearly record warm weather recently it looks like spring has arrived several weeks 
early this year, but the Friends big Spring Book Sale will be held on the usual dates, April 20th, 
21st & 22nd.  Continuing with tradition, this will be a three room sale but breaking with tradition 
we are making a small change. 

The individually priced better books will be in the large Meeting Room A, where we will 
offer a large assortment of newer and better books. This will include many really nice children’s 
better books, audio books on CD, music CDs, records and full length movies on DVD. 

The 25¢ Sale will be in the small Meeting Room B and will feature older paperbacks, 
video tapes, cassettes and books on tape. 

Regularly priced books will be down stairs in the Friends Sale Room. There you will find 
a carefully sorted selection of tens of thousands of hard bound and paperback books priced at 
$1.00 or 50¢.  As before there are lots of nice kid’s books and a selection of teacher materials.  
We also continue to have a good selection of Large Print books. 

There will be bargains and treasurers to be found in all three rooms.  Stop by and see 
what your can find. 

BOOK SALE 
 We’ve only had two serious snow storms so far this year and both fell on our book 

sale dates.  It snowed so hard on Friday January 20th that only about two dozen people showed 
up for members’ night. Typically about five times that many members attend Friday night.  We 
recovered a bit on Saturday but at $7,560 the sale was down somewhat overall.  Kudos to the 
hardy souls who trekked in from out of state. 

It snowed again on February 11th during the cook book sale.  But that was a Super 
Saturday which drew in quite a crowd of parents and kids.  We sold over $800 of newer and 
better cook books in couple of hours. 

Donations to the Friends are reviewed by the Library’s Collection Development staff for 
items to go into the permanent collection.  The Friends sorters have a list of books the staff is 
looking for and the staff looks through the sorted items on a regular basis.  In the first quarter of 
2012 the staff added over $4,500 (list price) worth of books to the collection from donations to the 
Friends.  That saves tax money that can be spent on other things.  Special thanks to those 
people who have made all these generous donations to the Friends for the benefit of the Library. 

 
SOUTH BRANCH BOOK SALE 

The Friends have scheduled a book sale for Saturday May 12th at the Community 
Connections Center (South Branch) at 1711 W. Algonquin Rd just west of Busse.   We plan on 
featuring kids books in both English and Spanish as well as an assortment of novels for the adult 
patrons.  This will be our first book sale at this location. 

 



 
  

EVENING BOOK DISCUSSION 
On Saturday, March 10, the Friends Evening Book Discussion was featured in the 

Chicago Tribune and recognized for the over 22 years the group has been meeting.  Continuing 
in April, they will read Pat Conroy’s South of Broad, a study in friendship.  The May book is 
Brunonia Barry’s The Lace Reader, a rather different mystery set in modern day Salem 
Massachusetts.  The Art of Racing in the Rain, by Garth Stein will give us a dog’s-eye-view of life 
on the professional race car circuit.  Indeed three very different books for your reading pleasure.  
The Group meets on the third Wednesday of every month at 7:30 pm in Meeting Room B and 
new Friends are always welcome.  However, the number of copies of the book available may be 
limited.  We ask that you let us know ahead of time if you are planning to join us. 

 
ANNUAL MEETING and REVIEW 

The Friends Annual Meeting will be held on Monday April 9th at 7:30 in Meeting Room B, near 
the main entrance.  We will hold election of officers followed by the business meeting and review 
of 2011.  The newsletter insert provides an overview of how the money was raised and where it 
was spent.  

 Members of the Friends Board are:  George Luteri – President, Pat Klawitter – Vice 
President, Judy Roraff – Treasurer, Elizabeth Hicks – Secretary with Peter Hicks, Sue Wolf and 
Barbara Green – Directors at large.  The offices of Vice President and Secretary are slated for 
election at the annual meeting in April. 

 
HELP WANTED 

 As always, we could use your help.  We need volunteers to set up Thursday evening 
before the sale and take down Sunday afternoon after the sale.  Thursday and Sunday involve 
moving boxes of books which seem to get a little heaver each year.  If there are any younger 
folks that need volunteer hours for school requirements we can offer a few hours on each day.  
We could also use a few cashiers.  So, if you have a few hours to spare and would like to help a 
good cause, please give Peter Hicks a call at 847-439-7916 (PDJHicks@Yahoo.com). 
 
 Many thanks to all those volunteers and donors whose tireless efforts and generosity have 
made this endeavor a continuing success. 
 

Dr. George F. Luteri 
President 



 
LLIIFFEE  MMEEMMBBEERRSS  

Mike & Beverly Addona Laura & Stephen Hoepfner Jack Poling 
Didier Adon Diane Holtzman Mignon P Pollock 
Jo Ann Arnswald Ronald & Alice Horstman George F. Ries 
Dave & Barbara Beery Alan & Jay Johnson Judy Roraff & Ray Cicero 
Chuck & Judy Bennett Thomas & Janet Karlov William A. Roscop 
Pat Bertucci Claudine R. Kastner Richard & Nancy Ruffolo 
Frederick & Sharon Brill Joe & Pat Klawitter Justin Sager 
Raymond & Margaret Brod Kathleen & Ed Kowalski Bill & Dee Schjerven 
Joelle Brunemer Robert & Wanda Leopold Family Chris Schmitt 
Leo, Barbara & Katie Burns Kathy & Michael Lerman Burton Schultz 
George R. & Esther S. Busse Mary T. Maslanka Phillip D. Short 
George Busse & Co. Bob & Mary Mathews Ernest & Michaele Skowron 
Jo Clark James & Joy McGehee Sam & Acrivie Skobel 
Mary Jane Carlisle Pat McNabb Mary Starr 
Joyce West Corkill Leslie James Miller Bill Stasek Chevrolet, Inc. 
Frank & Nancy Corry Kathleen S. Montalbano Jane Stavoe 
Laura M. Cruz Wasif & Nasreen Moolji John & Gail Steffen 
Dale Draznin & Jeff Bruner Mike & Gail Moses Ralph & June Steger 
John & Patti deGrasse Mount Prospect Child Care Reinhardt Steinbart 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Dunn Mt. Prospect Moose Lodge #660 Robin Stern & Bobbie Gordon 
Daniel & Linda Faber Jean-Christophe Nicolas Robert Teichert 
T. J. Fitzpatrick Denise Nitz Rachel Toeppen 
Timothy & Sylvia Fulk Mary A. Novak Thomas & Alice Tucker 
Ruth Garcia Rico Robert Nowak Doris E. Van Meter 
Paul & Pricilla Garvin Rose Ann Nowak Julia Wartan 
Mr & Mrs Raymond Giese Donald & Monica Oblinger Barbara Watson 
Ved & Bea Goel Joseph L. O’Brian Debbie Watson & Bill Schwerin 
Howard & Patricia Gould Janis B. O’Keefe Herald Weary 
Edward Graham Julia G. Ollech Lynn Welch 
Winfield & Barbara Green Mrs. Lorraine Ormerod Dr. Henry & Jean Wildberger 
Joan & Bill Hasse James & Susan Osiol Irvana & Alan Wilks 
Roy & Dorothy Halverson John Ozag Sue Wolf 
Dolores Haugh Abbie Papanicholas Rev. Dr. Charles G. & Mildred L. 
Nancy J. Hershberger Barbara J. Pawelko  Yopst Family 
Peter & Elizabeth Hicks Barbara Persenaire Lorraine “Lee” Young 
Kathryn A. Higgason Dorothy Perz Beverly Zapfel 
Kathleen Higgins Jon M. Peterson Michael E. Zielinski 
Alyce Pierce Hilden Shiela Pientka-LeRoy Lee & Beth Zimmermann 
Paul & Linda Hoefert Family   
   
 
 

GGOOOODD  FFRRIIEENNDDSS  
Rose M. Allen Edward & Dorothy Herkert Virginia Pope 
Evelyn Cromer Jackie Hinaber Penny Regan 
Sue Coughlin John & Mary Lou Hoeksema Dennis Saviano, CPA, PC 
Mary Jane Franz Diane Turner & Robert Hurns Gary C. & Judith M. Schreiber 
Lillian Gerlach Esther & Rasit Konuk David Schein Family 
Brian Gilligan Linda Korn Tara & Gary Schulz 
Victor Grossi Larry, Melanie & Joshua Krupp John & Teresa Stromayer 
Jack & Kathy Hadfield George & Laura Luteri Marta Valdes-Revord 
 Tom Many  
 

      



 
 
 

2012 BOOK SALE SCHEDULE 
 

Members Only Night Friday April 20  6:30 – 9:30 
General Public Saturday April 21  9:00 – 4:30 
General Public Sunday April 22 Noon – 4:30 

Members Only Night Friday July 20 6:30 – 9:30 
General Public Saturday July 21 9:00 – 4:30 
General Public Sunday July 22 Noon – 4:30 

Members Only Night Friday October 19 6:30 – 9:30 
General Public Saturday October 20  9:00 – 4:30 
General Public Sunday October 21 Noon – 4:30 
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